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16th Avenue Sewer System

Rehabilitation - Phase Two
Spring / Summer 2023 Update
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Rehabilitation work on the York Durham Sewage System E
on 16th Avenue in the City of Markham is moving forward. i

The temporary sewage bypass pipe that runs along
16th Avenue from Mingay Avenue to Williamson Road
iS now in service.

Having the bypass in place means rehabilitation work can proceed
without impacting your water or wastewater services.

Lane restrictions and sidewalk updates

A small lane restriction between St. Brother André Catholic
High School on 16th Avenue and Hyderabad Lane
will remain in place until January 2024.

The north side sidewalk on 16th Avenue between

St. Brother André Catholic High School and Markham Road
along with the sidewalk over the Metrolinx railway crossing
has re-opened.

Looking ahead
In the months ahead, the crew will be:
* Waterproofing the trunk sewer and maintenance holes
* Applying new geopolymer liner in the sewer
» Removing temporary sewage bypass pipes
and work compounds

* Restoring work areas Temporary sewage bypass pipes along 16th Avenue
The project is on track to be finished by spring 2024.

Thank you for your patience while we complete this vital work. As with all construction projects, some work may be re-scheduled
due to weather or other conditions.

STAY For more information about the 16th Avenue Sewer Rehabilitation, Phase Two project,
CONNECTED visit york.ca/WaterConstruction. Follow @YorkRegionGovt on Facebook and Twitter.
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